
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teddy Bears 

Picnic 

 

Dear Kindergarten Grandparents, Parents and Carers, 

 
 
 

 
23 October 2023 

 
Quakers Hill Public School invites the Grandparents of current Kindergarten students to join our Kindergarten 

Community Event! We will be celebrating Grandparent’s Day with a Teddy Bear’s Picnic and class activities. 

Grandparents are invited to attend their grandchild’s classroom to participate in a craft activity followed by a 

short picnic on the Kindergarten Turf. We ask that grandparents please bring along a small snack to share with 

their own grandchild as well as a rug to sit on. We also ask that students bring in their favourite teddy or cuddly 

soft toy to accompany them on their picnic with their grandparent. 

Please note, if your child’s grandparent is unavailable at this time, a parent or carer is welcome to attend in their 

place. 

DATE: Friday 3 November 2023 

LOCATION: Enter your grandchild’s classroom at 12:50pm to begin class craft at 1:00pm 

TEDDY BEAR’S PICNIC: 1:30pm on the Kindergarten Turf 

FINISH TIME: 1:50pm 

 
We look forward to seeing you at our Grandparent’s Day celebration! 

 
Bert Lo Campo Brooke Cowey 

Principal Community Event Organiser 
 
 

 


